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August 19, 2024  
 

Dear School Counselor, Advisor and Faculty: 

Welcome to a New Academic Year. We are inviting your students to participate in our highly successful 
MiniMed Program. Over the past twentieth one years, we have graduated over 11,000 students, many of whom 
have elected to pursue careers in the health professions including medicine. 

MiniMed School at NJMS seeks to identify and encourage the most qualified high school juniors and seniors 
to consider careers in medicine and the health sciences through the exploration of emerging topics in medicine 
and healthcare. The 2024 MiniMed Program schedule includes didactic sessions by professors of medicine 
and science followed by medical student session presentations.  

Our final session on Graduation Day, “Admission to Medical School” will be led by our Associate Dean for 
Admissions, George F. Heinrich, MD, and medical student representatives who will describe the application 
process as well as their own personal experiences.  

The Mini Med Program Enrollment Information – Fall 2024 
 

Hybrid Mini Med Program: 
STARTS: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 (In –person) 
ENDS: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 (In-Person) 
TIME: 6:00 PM – 8:15 PM 
GRADUATION:  Wednesday, November 13, 2023 (In-person) 
COST: $75 per person 
 

 

The following dates are the In-Person and Remote Educational Sessions:  
• Wednesday, 10/2 (No Class) 
• Session 2: Wednesday, 10/9 - Virtual  
• Session 3: Wednesday, 10/16 - In-Person 
• Session 4: Wednesday, 10/23 - Virtual  
• Session 5: Wednesday, 10/30 - In-Person 
• Session 6: Wednesday, 11/6 - Virtual  

 
The program enrollment is limited up to 130 students, once we reached capacity, the registration system will 
be closed. We will be accepting checks or money orders ONLY after your acceptance to the program.  
Registration to the program can be accessed online (see registration tab): https://njms-
web.njms.rutgers.edu/premedical/register.php. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions 
at minimedschool@njms.rutgers.edu or (973) 972-4950 

Online registration should be made no later than Wednesday, September 18, 2024. Successful applicants will 
be notified no later than Friday September 20, 2024 with further registration details. We look forward to 
working with you and your students.  
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Humberto Baquerizo, MBA, EdD  
Director, Mini-Med School  
Office of Primary Care, Diversity and Community Engagement 
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